
 
QUEEN’S VALLEY SCHOOL 

Parental Circular for Pre-School 
Little Picasso Colouring Competition 

QVS/2023-24/CC-06                                  Tuesday, 18th April 2023 
 

Dear Parent, 
 
“Life is about using the whole box of crayons”. So, to encourage a happy, colourful and cheerful environment 
where learning is fun, the school has organized a colouring competition on 26.04.23 (Wednesday) for the 
princesses of Pre- School. The Li’l Queens will be provided with the colouring sheet and colours from school. As 
2023 is the International year of Millets, hence the princesses will colour the picture of Sorghum (Jowar) or 
Foxtail (Kakum) Millet. 
Children will be judged on the basis of: Strokes, Neatness and Presentation. 
Theme: Millet (Jowar or Bajra) 
Looking forward to your cooperation 

 Incharge             Principal   

 

 

 

 


